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Testimony to Portland City Council on the Environmental Overlay Zone Map
Correction Project, Recommended Draft

It is critical that the Portland City Council hear from the Community that we want Council to move
forward and adopt the corrected maps. Environmental initiatives have stalled at City Council in
recent years and this project is likely to get some pushback from some landowners who do not want
to have to protect natural resources. After years of work and extensive review at the PSC, there is no
reason to delay—Council should expeditiously adopt the corrected maps. proceed forward and adopt
the Updated Environmental Zone Mapping Thanks, Tim Donner, SE Portland
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